
Memorandum
Item 8a

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: May 25, 2022
SUBJECT: CCSD ARPA 2021-2022 Mitigation and Prevention Plan

The CCSD Board Mitigation Advisory Committee met on Wednesday, May 11, 2022, to consider updates to CCSD’s 
ARPA 2021-2022 Mitigation and Prevention Plan.  Additional language for the CCSD Board’s consideration are noted by 
Bold Green and deletions are noted by Red Strikethrough.

Items the CCSD Board Mitigation Advisory Committee addressed are outlined below:

1. Due to the fact that not many people are requesting PCR testing on the island and the district is receiving 
very little information from families regarding at-home-antigen tests the committee discussed 
modifications to the plan that the district can actually live into given these circumstances.  Please note 
recommended deletions on page 5-6.

2. The committee also discussed the fact that ASAA is not requiring testing for state events and are leaving 
testing to the local level; we determined it might be best to remove this requirement from our current 
plan. Please note recommended deletions on page 7.

3. Finally our plan calls for monthly meetings.  It appears that the interest in the committee has waned and 
we are recommending meeting quarterly next school year.  The minimum requirements is that the plan is 
reviewed twice a year.  Please note recommended deletions and addition on page 9

Suggested Motion: Move to approve the CCSD ARPA 2021-2022 Mitigation and Prevention Plan as presented.  


